nstitute - continued from page IO

ate River Community Hall on Thursday, 6th. Summary Night for "Sewing 11 be held in the Lakehead Exhibit-orium on Wednesday, February 19th and o all Women's Institute members.

Insumer Contact brochure from Consumer epartment dealt with Buying on Credit orts Equipment, and the Christmas buying, cooking, storing as well as o with left-over meat.

decided to order a listing in the alendar and the New Year's Baby party eld at the next meeting in February. draw will also take place at that

esley Clemens presented an intereston Education called "The Frustratanadian Inventors". Many clever e Canadians can claim credit for inany of the electrical and electronic in wide use today around the world. hese are the telephone, the electric n, radio tube, paint roller, insulin, utomatic mail sorter, cobalt cancer nit and the "Candu" system in nuclear Recently two inventors designed a elled snowplow which plows the snow et, melts the snow inside the machine s the water to run out to clean the all in one operation. However these have been unable to find financial n Canada for their products, making ary to turn to the United States and ntries for assistance. Foreign firms

the meeting the members enjoyed a pot er, penny auction and exchange of

pited the inventions for the better-

heir own nations. Canada is import-

of these products at the present

## lassified Ads

DS OF THANKS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

MINIMUM CHARGE

I.00 (25 words and under)

I.25 (if charged)

3¢ PER WORD AFTER 25

HANKS - On behalf of Holy Angels School and Public School we would like to thank all contributed to our bottle drive.

- 1972 Ski doo, 55 h.p. \$325.00 Phone 824-

- 1974 Arctic Cat El Tigre 400. Phone 825-- 8 p.m. CARD OF THANKS - Schreiber North Stars would like to thank the following individuals and groups for their support, financial and otherwise:

Mrs. Barbara Smart, Mrs. Jean Crook, Township of Schreiber and the business community of Schreiber. Your thoughtfulness is much appreciated.

CARD OF THANKS - I wish to especially thank Dr. Spacek and the nurses and staff of the McCausland Hospital and to those who sent flowers, cards and visited me during my stay in hospital.

George Fisher

CARD OF THANKS - We, the children of the late Leonard R. O'Brien extend our sincere thanks and heartfelt gratitude to all our kind relatives, friends and neighbours for their many acts of kindness and help during the loss of our dear father and grandfather. Our deep appreciation to all for the floral tributes, Mass cards, memoriams to the Ontario Heart Foundation, expressions of sympathy and visits of comfort, to those who prepared meals, sent baking and cared for the grandchildren. Special thanks to the doctors and nurses of the McCausland Hospital, the Port Arthur General Hospital intensive care unit and 4th floor and to the ambulance drivers. Also Rev. Fr. Meyer, the honorary and active pallbearers and Mr. J. King of K. McNally Funeral Home.

May God bless each and everyone of you for your thoughtfulness, strength and comfort. We shall always remember.

